
TACTACAM,. 
Tactacam LLC 
110 N Sunset Blvd. 
Caledonia, MN 55921 

June 20, 2023 

Federal Communications Commission 
Equipment Authorization Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046  
Attn: OET Department 
Subject: Authorization of Change in Identification, 2AVUA-REVEALXA  

To Whom It May Concern, 
This letter is to inform the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) that Tactacam LLC 
("Tactacam") wishes to transfer to Deer Management Systems LLC ("Deer Management") 
certain FCC equipment authorizations for a subset of products originally granted under 
Tactacam's FCC IDs. Tactacam submits this letter in accordance with the requirements set forth 
in KDB Publication 249634 and 47 CFR §§ 2.933(b), 2.1033 and grants Deer Management 
permission to file the change in FCC IDs with an appropriate telecommunications certification 
body (here, MiCOM Labs). 

The FCC IDs that Tactacam wishes to transfer to Deer Management are as follows: 

2AVUA-REVEALXA (granted 03/10/2021) 
2AVUA-REVEALXB (granted 09/28/2021) 
2AVUA-REVEALXV (granted 03/10/2021) 
2AVUA-REVEALSK (granted 09/28/2021) 

We are aware that Deer Management intends to market the above referenced products under their 
own FCC IDs: 2BBNQ-REVEALXA, 2BBNQ-REVEALXB, 2AVUA-REVEALXV, and 
2AVUA-REVEALSK. 

Regards, 
 
 
Tara Peel (Jun 20, 2023 13:54 CDT) 
Tara Peel  
Chief Operating Officer 
Tactacam LLC 
847-778-9020 
tara@tactacam.com 
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